
DRAFT 
 
 
TO: Jeff Ritter, Wayland Executive Secretary 
FROM:  Linda Segal 
RE:  June 5, 2002 Meeting Minutes of Raytheon Working Group with CMG  
         Environmental Consultant Benson Gould, LSP, LEP 
 
 
Attendance: Town of Wayland Stakeholders: Andrew Irwin, Brian Monahan,   
                      Steve Calichman, Linda Segal 
Also present: Benson Gould, LSP, LEP from CMG Environmental, Inc. 
Location: Wayland Town Building Selectmen’s Meeting Room 
Date & Time:  June 5, 2002, 3:45 p.m., publicly posted via the Town Clerk                  
 
The purpose of this meeting was for representatives of stakeholder Town of Wayland 
departments to work directly with Benson Gould, newly hired by the Wayland Board of 
Selectmen as a consultant for the Town, in preparation for filing written public comment 
on the May 17, 2002 Draft Scope of Work (SOW) for the Former Raytheon Site, 430 
Boston Post Road, Wayland, MA pursuant to DEP’s PIP regulations.  Mr. Gould also 
reviewed with us additional comments and questions he had as a new technical expert 
participating in this long-term cleanup project. 
 
The technical discussion essentially mirrored ERM’s draft SOW document and included 
the following topics: 
 definition of background 
  testing for COCs (contaminants of concern) in various areas 
 clearer citations of specific methods of testing 
 respond to DEP’s groundwater testing 
 address depths of testing, bedrock & deeper 
 project needs to generate more information for this Phase 2 
 permitting at Conservation Commission 
 evaluate COCs in wetland to know what to look for north of site 
 minimize invasive testing in wetland, not overly disturb wetland 
 impacts to Sudbury River 
 what information still seems to be missing, additional testing 
 overall project schedule, process and sequencing 
 depth profiling still needed 
 need TCLP on soils 
 PCBs widespread, cleanup standard (1.5 ppm versus 1.8), AUL 
 timely to amend PIP plan to improve communication for all parties 
 efficient use of consultant’s time, level of field involvement 
  
 Meeting adjourned at 5 p.m. 


